
ideas to make our first ideas. So, after that we went back to
school.

On the second day we were put against time to get a poster,
one-minute ad/video. We had lunch after the first two hours,
then back for the end of the time limit which was an hour. We
were so excited to start everything we got to it quickly. We all
tried our very hardest. At the end of that hour we went and
had pizza at the restaurant. Then we did our presentations and
explained our products. We played and then went to the award
ceremony and most teams got an award.

Article written by
Olivia M 5B

JAPANESE NEWS
This week, three of our Year 5 classes were lucky enough to
have the opportunity to participate in a Skype session with
students in Japan. During our Japanese lesson, we connected
with Year 5 students in the town of Wake near Okayama in
Japan. As we had the video connected, we could wave and see
the friendly, smiling faces of the students and teachers we were
talking to all the way over in Japan.

After introducing ourselves, each of the student got to
challenge a Japanese student to a game of Janken Pon (Rock,
Scissors, Paper), with the winner getting the opportunity to ask
their counterpart a question in Japanese/English. It was great
to see all of the Ormeau students joining in and connecting with
the students from Wake Town.

At the end of our Skype session, the Year 5 Ormeau SS
students got to show off their storytelling skills in Japanese by
presenting the story Omusubi Kororin (The Rolling Riceball) with
actions to the students in Japan. Needless to say, they were
very impressed by our students’ abilities to tell the traditional
folk story completely in Japanese!

It’s amazing that we can connect with students in a different
part of the world during our lesson time. Many thanks to Mr
Rick for getting Skype enabled for this opportunity and to our
fantastic Year 5 students for participating so well – I’m so proud
of your efforts

Sensei (Mrs Hayes)

BEENLEIGH SHOW RESULTS
Students in Year 4 were very successful in the results for the
Beenleigh Education Section in the Show.

Section First -

$6

prize

money

Second

– $4

prize

money

Third -

$2

prize

money

Highly

Commended

Handwriting Kaitlin S Jackson M Tahlia W

Art – Logo Charlie T Simone T Callum F Isaac T

Art –
Outback

Madison
D

Tasman B Taj A Sofia D

Congratulations also to Sky Y for Year 5 art.

Many thanks to Mr Howlett and Mrs Simmonds for their
support.

Year 6B students were also successful in submitting German
work for the competition.

Section First - $6

prize

money

Second – $4

prize money

Third - $2

prize

money

German
computer
composition

Summer R Aaliyah H Tanami M

Frau Hay
Beenleigh Show Education Steward
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